
DEC T H O U S A N D  H I L L S  M I N I S T R Y 2024

What a special year 2024 has been in Thousand Hills ministry!  

In Haiti the year ended with the annual Pastors conference.  And thank you THM partners for helping 
make this event possible. Hundreds of leaders had an encouraging time Dec 16-20.   

Thirty eight churches in the network sent leadership to the conference in Bios de Lance, and once again 
the fellowship hall was utilized.  The leaders had the opportunity to share what God is doing in and 
through their congregation and to hear the vision for 2025 “How to follow Jesus.”    

In the sprit of following Jesus, everyone had the privilege to wash the feet of another attendee and 
share meals together.   

For Christ and His Kingdom,  

 the THM team

HAPPY NEW YEAR

Thank you for making Thousand Hills Ministry  a part of your worship onto God. We are 
humbled by your sacrifice and honored by your prayerful commitment. 

We can’t do this  ministry work without YOU, and we don’t want to!  
All gifts are tax-deductible and should be made payable to:     

Thousand Hills Ministry 
PO BOX PO BOX 950030 Lake Mary, Fl 32795 

Email newsletters available -they  provide more 
information and even videos.  Send me your email at: 

brian@thousandhillsministry.org
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